

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and City Council Members

FROM:

Sondra Creighton, P.E., Director, Public Works Department

DATE:

July 27, 2007

SUBJECT:

Urban Transportation Commission Recommendations

At the July 24, 2007 meeting of the Urban Transportation Commission, the following recommendation was made:

1. 2000 Transportation Bond Projects

Motion:

To accept the City's recommendation as presented, with money moved from the

Westgate Blvd from Cameron Loop to Cohoba Dr project, to the Great Streets

Brazos Street Reconstruction project.

Motion passed 5 (Easton/Goetz/Lockler/MacKinnon/Sapire) - 3 (Bucknall/Harden/Tepper).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 974-7175.

Thank you,

Sondra Creighton, P.E., Director

Public Works Department

cc:

Toby Futrell, City Manager

Rudy Garza, Assistant City Manager

Gene Acuna, PIO